
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

The Committee of the 

Phillip Island and District Genealogical Society 

Invite you and your spouse/partner to the 

Annual 

Christmas Lunch  

Saturday November 26 2016  

from 12 noon 

at the San Remo Hotel 
 

We will meet in the Private Dining Room 

where you will be able to choose your meal from the 

comprehensive lunchtime menu. 

We are looking forward to this annual get together to once again 

celebrate what we hope has been a productive year of researching 

your family tree. 

 

RSVP by November 22  

piadgs@gmail.com (Christmas Lunch) 

Genevieve: 0418 545 569 


